
From: Sheila Hill <sph2rrr@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 10:55 PM

To: Sarah Mellish <ZBAChairperson@manchester.ma.us>

Subject: SLV/40B Project

Mdme ZBA Chair:

Significant opposition to this project, with all its shortcomings, will continue well beyond the 

determination made by this body.

It behooves Mr. Engler, et al, to consider that organized, ongoing local opposition may take many forms 

if by some miscarriage of justice SLV is allowed to break ground. In contrast to being a “Sanctuary”, this 

MBTS 'shiny object' they pursue, maybe be a risky investment for them, and a quite inadequate, 

unpopular place for renters to call “Home”.

Why not put this boilerplate 40B project somewhere it will be welcomed?

Sheila Hill

2 Running Ridge Row




